
Members if the Marine Corps League. Today I announce my Candidacy for the position of National 

Commandant. Since being elected in 2014 at the Assistant NVC for the NW Division, I have progressed 

through the chairs to include NVC NW Division, NJA, National Jr. Vice and now am closing my first year as 

National Sr. Vice commandant. My goal was to make every position I have had, better than I received it 

and I believe I have done so. In 2019 when I ran for National Judge Advocate, I ran under the theme of 

“For the Good of the League” and I have held that standard ever since. I ask for your support in Palm 

Springs at the 2024 National Convention. Semper Fidelis.  

TJ Morgan 

National Sr. Vice Commandant 
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